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1 November 2017 

 

Key Stage Two Choir – Christmas Lighting Up Event 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our KS2 choir have been invited to perform at some events over the festive period. Details of our first event are as 

follows. 

The Choir will be singing at the ‘Lighting Up’ Event in Bridgnorth High Street. This is an event that we have 

participated in over the last few years, and it has been most enjoyable. Our time allocated to sing is 4.30 p.m., for ten 

minutes.  

The children will remain in school, after school, on Friday 17th November so we can have a final rehearsal. We will 

then walk to Bridgnorth High Street together. The children will need to bring a snack and a drink to have after our 

rehearsal, before we walk into town. 

Parents are invited to watch us perform at 4.30 p.m., on the stage, located at Northgate. Following this I would ask all 

parents to collect their children from the side of the stage, once we have finished singing – approximately 4.40 p.m. It 

will be a very busy evening so I would ask for your support and patience as I ensure each child leaves safely with the 

correct adult. All members of choir will be required to wear their school uniform complete with St Leonard’s jumper.  

Your child has been given a booklet of the four songs that we will be singing at this event. I would be grateful if you 

could encourage them to learn their words as they will be singing from memory. 

 

Please indicate below that you are happy for your child to take part and return the slip to the office no later than 

Monday 6th November 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Durk 

Music Co-ordinator   

  
 

KS2 Choir Christmas Event 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Bridgnorth Lighting Up Night on Friday 17 November.  

 

I understand that I will need to collect them as detailed in the letter above. 

 

Name of child: ……………………………………… (please print)  Class:  ………………………………… 

 

Parent’s Signature: ………………………………….  Date:  ………………………………………………… 

 

Please return this slip no later than - Monday 6th November 

 


